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Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. W. A. Johnson

President and Chief
Operating Officer

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This refers to the meeting conducted by me, and others of this office on
June 4, 1980, at NRC Region III offices with you and others of your
staff.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies the areas discussed
during the meeting. As summarized at the conclusion of the meeting, the
current problems in the implementation of the station's security plan and
the personnel overexposure has detracted from the apparent improvement
and progress in other problem areas. Implementation of your security
plan must be brought into compliance with the requirements. We have pro-
vided you a summary of what we believe are the problem areas. Our inspec-
tion effort will continue in this area. Future items of noncompliance
with the requirements of your security plan could lead to escalated
enforcement action.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during
the course of this meeting.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter, the
enclosures, and your response to this letter will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room, except as follows. If the enclosures contain
information that you or your contractors believe to be proprietary, you
must apply in writing to this office, within twenty days of your receipt
of this letter, to withhold such information from public disclosure. The
application must include a full statement of the reasons for which the
information is considered proprietary, and should be prepared so that
proprietary information identified in the application is contained in an
enclosure to the application.

~

| %
*

| Sco9290014
|

|



o

*

Toledo Edison Company -2-
5JUL 10 G80.

Thank you for your cooperation with' If you have any questions re-
garding the enclosed report please feel free to call me.

,

Sincerely,

(\,, n _ L f*y^gyA :
.- .--

James G. Keppler
Director

Enclosure: IE Inspection
Report No. 50-346/80-17

cc w/ encl:
Mr. T. Murray, Station

Superintendent
Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b.

PDR
Local PDR
NSIC
TIC
Howard W. Kohn, Ohio Power

Siting Commission!

Helen W. Evans, State
of Ohio
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